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From: Bernie Zimmerman <berniezimmerman@me.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 9:12 AM 
To: Amy Kesler-Wolfson <awolfson@cityofgrassvalley.com> 
Cc: Barb Carman <Barbcarman@gmail.com>; Felicia Tracy <ftracy@sierraemail.com> 
Subject: Landmark Applications 

Amy, I’m writing to you because I don’t know who on the GV Historical Commission prepared 
these applications, but they both need more work.  The basic problem with both applications is 
the lack of a comprehensive factual narrative. This is important because, while the 
commissioners may have the time to wade through a pile of supporting documents to ascertain 
their significance, the supervisors and board staff will probably not do that. 

The Eagle Hose one we can probably process perhaps with a little more information. Apart from 
the questions I sent this morning, when did the building stop being used as a firehouse and what 
use is being made of it now. There is a reference in the application to it being home of the Fire 
Safe Council, but I believe it now has offices on Spring Hill. 

The brewery/sawmill application needs some more work. In addition to a narrative, the 
application contains too much redundant material, too much material which is very difficult to 
read, excerpts from some documents which are not identified and some personal information, 
such as the documents about a medical device, which really do not belong in the application. 

Feel free to pass this on as appropriate. We're going to try to process the Eagle Hose application 
before our November 15 meeting. Commissioners Carman and Tracy are the evaluators; they 
may have more questions. 


